
Marguerite Mclean 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Marguerite Mclean 
Thursday, January 09, 2014 2:08 PM 
Patti Zellner 
RE: Confidential DN 01561-13 
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Per your response, this e-mail serves as clarification of staff's directive in ON 00119-14 for ON 01561-13. 
ON 01561-13 will be retained at the Commission. 
Thank you. 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6824 

From: Patti Zellner 
sent: Thursday, January 09, 2014 2:05 PM 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Subject: RE: Confidential DN 01561-13 

I apologize for the error! Please retain this document. Thank you! 

From: Marguerite Mclean 
sent: Thursday, January 09, 2014 1:41 PM 
To: Patti Zellner 
Subject: Confidential DN 01561-13 

Patti, 
Confidential ON 01561-13 is listed on your confidential report twice because this document is in Dockets 
130007-EI and 130140-EI. In one docket, it is marked to be retained and in the other docket, it is marked to 
return (in ON 00119-14). 

Can you verify what to do with this confidential document ? 

Thank you, 
Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6824 
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